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Purpose  
 
1. To present the Cabinet response to the Social Care and Health 

Standing Committee’s Care to Independence Review. 

Information 
 
2. The Standing Committee undertook a review of the transition 

services available for young people leaving the care provided by the 

County Council to live independently in their own accommodation. 

 

3. The review concluded in May 2011. 

 

4. The response to the seven recommendations is attached at 

Appendix A. Councillor Philip Owen will attend the meeting to 

present the response and answer questions as necessary.   

 

 
 
Recommendation: 
 
5. It is recommended that the Social Care and Health Standing 

Committee  

 

i. Consider the response provided on Care to Independence 

 
 
 
Councillor Ged Clarke 
 
Chair of the Social Care and Health Standing Committee 
 
 

28th November 2011  



 

 

 
Scrutiny Co-ordinator: martin.gately@nottscc.gov.uk 
 
Background Papers: nil 

 
 


